
Oh wow,  time is flying by!!!  It’s hard to believe another new month is here.

We hope everyone is getting excited about the upcoming recital.  Dancers are working very 

hard on their routines and they are coming together,  the studio is filled with costumes and 

our executive is working hard behind the scenes to make this our best performance yet!!

Friday March 10 and Saturday March 11.

Please refer to the full schedule to ensure you arrive to the 

studio on time.

Costumes will be at the studio.

Costumes DO NOT leave the studio.

Dancers are expected to arrive on time with their hair done.  They must be in the 

appropriate colour tights and the correct shoes.  Please do not wear underwear under 

your tights. Dancers are permitted to wear make up provided it is natural looking.  

Our Make it Sow fundraiser was a HUGE success.

MDA sold 285 kits.  We are waiting on confirmation as to how 

many trees will be planted in our name.  Way to go MDA!!!

If you have not already picked up your order please make 

arrangements to do so as soon as possible.

MDA will have Rheo Thompson Mint Smoothies available to 

purchase at the studio during Picture Day.

Available in a packs of 10 for $20.00

Quantities are limited and available first come first serve.

We will have order forms available for those who would like to 

order additional chocolates.

Monday March 13 there WILL be classes.

Tuesday March 14 – Friday March 17 there will be NO classes.

Saturday March 18 there WILL be classes.

We hope that everyone has a safe and fun break from school.



Through  your DSP account via the ONLINE STORE you can now order 

your dancers photo digital link and a copy of the Spring Recital on 

USB.

Digital Link = $10.00

Recital USB = $25.00

Combo Package = $30.00

Please ensure you select the correct option via the online store.

The digital link is a fee per family – if you have multiple dancers you will receive a class 

photo and individual photos for each of your dancers and their respective classes.

Online Ordering will close on May 15th.  Please ensure to get your orders submitted on 

time.

Picture links and USB’s will be available in June.

Final dates and time to be announced.

Costume fees have been added to your DSP account.

Congratulations to many of our dancers who were able to 

completely offset their costume fees through their fundraising 

efforts.

Fundraising credits have also been added to your DSP account.  You 

will see the combined amount from Little Caesars and Make it Sow 

listed as FUNCRED on your statement.

Payment is due no later than April 30th for your costumes.

After the final performance,  your dancer will be permitted to take 

their costume(s) home.

With only 14 weeks until the show it is important that dancers are 

attending every class.

Choreography is being added and perfected as we lead up to the 

recital.

If your dancer is injured and unable to dance,  we ask that they still 

attend class so they can watch/learn the choreography to their 

routine.

If your dancer is sick please keep them home. 

Any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to any member of the executive 

team.

Happy Dancing,

Lisa Booth | President


